
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 26 September 2019 10:30 AM 
To: John Sweetman <j.sweetman@ahavic.com.au>; Chambers - Ross J 
<Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Matters AM2017/57 and AM2017/59 
 
Dear Mr Sweetman, 
 
Thank you for your email.  
 
I confirm that a video-link will be made available from Melbourne for the AM2017/57 and 
AM2017/59 Restaurant and Hospitality Awards Mention listed for 9:30am on Thursday 10 October 
2019. 
 
An amended Notice of Listing will be uploaded in due course. 
 
Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
From: John Sweetman <j.sweetman@ahavic.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 25 September 2019 8:03 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: FW: Matters AM2017/57 and AM2017/59 
 
 
Dear President Ross 
Reference is made to the matters AM2017/57 and AM2017/59, substantive issues,  listed for a 
hearing before the Full Bench at 9.30am on Thursday 10 October 2019. 
 
This email is to request whether it may be possible to have a video link of these proceedings into 
Melbourne? This request is not to appear in these matters but for observer capacity only. 
 
Your consideration would be appreciated. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
John Sweetman AM 
Workplace Relations Advisor 
Australian Hotels Association (Vic) 
Level 1, 1 Little Collins Street 
Melbourne Vic 3000 
j.sweetman@ahavic.com.au 
03 9654 7100 
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